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Nursery Lola 
Fowke

1KT Robyn 
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Chagoglu

1KT Cody 
Tierney

2HW Bonnie-Ray 
Benson

4CW Dylan 
KIng

6CB Dominique 
Runnett-Bell

REC Scarlett 
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1EN Freddie
Eland

3SI Renea 
Eatwell

5AF Sharmaine 
Chan

6LP Alfie 
Escobar

REC Harry 
Bates

1EN Bonnie-Mae 
Gamble

3SI Daniel 
Earp

5AF Zachary 
Keevney

6LP Nicha
Stynes

RKK Caitlin 
Ford-Job

2GJ Leo 
Lawrenson

3CT Adam 
Roberts

5SJ Kaycee-Leigh 
Brough

RKK Luke 
Gormley

2GJ Madison 
Ward

3CT Violet 
Hobson

5SJ Laila –Rae 
Williams 

Scott

Headteacher Award’s

It’s our final newsletter of 2022 as we head off to start our Christmas break. We have 
finished the term with an array of Christmas activities and performances. This week our 
Early Years children took part in the nativity play. I was amazed at how brave and confident 
they were as they performed to a packed audience. Children in Y1 and Y2 entertained in 
their Christmas production and Y3-Y6 sang beautifully in their concert. It certainly made us 
all feel like the Christmas season has started! The children also enjoyed watching the 
‘Sleeping Beauty’ pantomime. 
The Christmas Fair was a huge success and I’d like to thank our fantastic Parent Council for 
all their hard work preparing and organising the event. They have been amazing! On behalf 
of the staff, children and community – THANK YOU! If anyone is interested in joining the 
parent council the team would welcome new members to help them arrange different 
events throughout the year. Please let the school office know if you’re interested and we’ll 
pass on your details.
Finally, on behalf of everyone at Partington Central Academy I would like to thank you for 
your support over the last few months. It is good to finally get back to some level of 
normality and welcome parents back into school. We hope you all enjoy the Christmas break 
and festivities that lie ahead. We look forward to welcoming you back when we return on 
TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 2023.Merry Christmas!
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If you need assistance using the 
MCAS app please inform the office. 

All payments for school meals, 
breakfast and afterschool club and 
trips will now be on the MCAS app 

and no longer on ParentPay. 

Thank you to our 
parent council for 

creating an incredible 
Santa’s grotto for the 

children. It was 
amazing!

The application process is now open to 
secure a place in our Reception class 

for September 2023. You can apply for 
your child’s place via the Trafford 

Admissions website. 
www.Trafford.gov.uk/01619125007
All applications must be received by 
Trafford before 15th January 2023.

Year 5 and Year 6 took part in a Boxing 
Enrichment session on Monday. They 

had a great time learning new skills and 
techniques. The children worked on 

their footwork, hook and jab

Did you know that the 
Victorians were the first people 

to send Christmas cards? 
Year 6 have made some 

Victorian style Christmas cards 
this year as part of their history 

topic. 
They are simple but effective, 

and we are very proud of 
them. We hope you like them 

too. 
Last week some of our Year 6 

children took part in Bikeability. 
They have achieved their level 2 
qualification, which means that 
they have received training that 

develops skills for cycling on 
single-lane roads with simple 

junctions and moderate traffic.
We are very proud of their 

efforts and the Bike Right Team 
commented on their impeccable 

behaviour. 
Unfortunately, they had to 

cancel this week’s training due 
to the icy weather, but don’t 

worry they’ll back in the Spring 
term to continue with the rest of 

the children. We will let you 
know the dates in the future. 

Thank you to our parent 
council for creating an 

incredible Santa’s grotto for 
the children. It was amazing!

Congratulations to our 
winners of Headteacher 

Awards for their 
outstanding 

contribution to school 
this half term.

Please remember 
we return to school 

on Tuesday 3rd

January 2023. 
School attendance 
is important to all 

children throughout 
the school. 

Congratulations to Leighton 
from PCA for winning the 
Broadoak Christmas card 

competition!

http://www.trafford.gov.uk/01619125007

